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The Georgia Structural Pest Control Commission has been a valuable partner with the Georgia 

Department of Agriculture in overseeing the state’s structural pest control industry. Our goals are 

the same: to ensure structural pest management companies comply with pesticide laws and 

regulations to protect the health, safety and welfare of the citizens of Georgia and the 

environment.   

The public and the structural pest management industry benefit from our collaborative efforts 

and the work of the Georgia Structural Pest Control Commission.  Members take valuable time 

away from their work and lives to promote a more professional standard for the industry, and I 

sincerely appreciate the efforts of each member. 

True progress and success come by working together.  Whether it is by improving standards and 

training in the industry and at the regulatory level, or by educating the public about structural 

pest control, we can work together to make the structural pest control industry in Georgia the 

most effective and most respected structural pest control industry in the nation.  In short, we 

want to be the best. 

 

 

 


